
Pen Mill Infant and Nursery Academy 

Weekly News    22nd  
March 2019 

All of the information on this page can be found on: 

 our website at www.penmillinfants.co.uk  

 the playground screen 

Golden Book Pupils 

Carle Harper & Ozzie 

Waddell Elena-Iulia & Blake 

Sharratt Matei-Nicolae & Ky-Mani 

Potter Poppy & Oliwia 

Donaldson Rhylee & Norbert 

Jeffers Cali & Kyle 

Attendance 

Pen Mill Academy attendance - 93% 
 

Our Attendance Bear was awarded to Jeffers class who attained the highest class 
attendance this week with 97% 

Team Points 

Well done to Maple Team who achieved the most points this week with 52 points. 

Awards were presented this week to the following children: 

Celebrate and Evaluate - Tuesday 26th March 

Celebrate and Evaluate is a chance for you to visit your child’s classroom and look 
together at the wonderful work they have produced so far during this Spring term.  
 
It is an opportunity for you to discuss your child’s targets and talk about the things they 
have enjoyed and feel they have done well.  A morning session between 8.30am and 
9.15am and an afternoon session between 3.15pm and 3.30pm are available.   

We look forward to welcoming you. 
 

http://www.penmillinfants.co.uk


Technology & Learning 

This half term we will be sharing parents guides to various apps and games your 
children may use to support you in keeping your children safe online. We hope these 
will be helpful.  
If you have any comments or concerns about your children’s use of technology or 
any aspect of e-safety, please speak to your child’s class teacher or Mrs Hayden.  
 

What parents need to know about YouTube 

Full size copies of these information sheets can be found at the 
end of the weekly update. 

Adventure Babies visit with Sharratt & Waddell 

On Friday Mel from Adventure Babies came to visit Waddell and Sharrat class.  It was an 
exciting, engaging and innovative way of telling a story.  Lots of sensory opportunities were 
provided for children to explore which are linked to the story.  
 
We have been learning about traditional tales and we told the story of ‘Goldilocks and the 
Three Bears’ using the sensory bags to help us. The children got to taste salt and sugar, use a 
giggle stick and smell the scent of the forest.  
 
We then explored the tuff trays and finished with a song.  The children had a lovely time and 
the dark tent and the lights were a hit. We look forward to Mel returning this Friday 22nd March 
to work with the Nursery children and our Peter Rabbit group. 
 



Cake Sale - Friday 5th April 

Upcoming Dates  -  all dates can be found on our website 

Celebrate and Evaluate 
Parents invited into classes to view their 
child’s work 

Tuesday 26th March 
8.30am-9.15am or  
3.15pm-3.30pm 

Year 2 soft ball games  Friday 29th March 
1.30pm - 2.30pm 

Easter bonnet parade 
Children invited to make a bonnet at home 
for the parade 

Monday 1st April 

Nursery visit to Sunningdale Lodge Tuesday 2nd April 

Easter Service at St Michael’s Church 
Year 1 to lead - parents welcome 

Wednesday 3rd April  
2pm 

Themed Curriculum Day for Reception 
and Year 1 children 
‘Fairytale Day’ 

Thursday 4th April 

Themed Curriculum Day for Year 2 
children 
‘Castle Day’ 

Thursday 4th April 

Cake Sale  Friday 5th April 
3.15pm  

Last day of term Friday 5th April 

Start of the school day 

Please could we remind all parents and carers that children remain their responsibility 
whilst on the playground before classroom doors are opened in the morning.  
 
Children should be kept safe by staying with their parents or carers until teachers open 
the doors at the beginning of the school day. 
 
Unfortunately, we have received a number of complaints from parents this week 
regarding their child either being hurt by another child who is not supervised or their 
child running off. 

Ms Fletcher and Potter Class will be  holding a cake sale on Friday 
5

th
 April at 3:15pm on the playground.   

 
They are trying to raise money for animal houses around the school 
such as a hedgehog house, bat box and bird box.   
 
If you would like to help us by baking cakes we would be very 
grateful.   




